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RICHMOND, VIRGINIA –The Richmond City Sheriff’s Office would like to announce that 

the 2020 Trunk-a-Treat has been canceled due to the COVID-19 pandemic and restrictions 
involving large-scale events as advises by the Virginia Department of Health considers it as a 
high-risk activity. 
 
See you in 2021! Be safe, if you are considering trick-or-treating somewhere else in the city or 
surrounding areas. 
 
For more information on the VDH’s Halloween Events guidelines, visit the website below: 
www.virginia.gov/agencies/virginia-department-of-health 
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